
PUBLIC NOTICE 
WOODHULL TOWNSHIP 

PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST OF OPTICAL 

SCAN VOTING EQUIPMENT 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Woodhull Township will hold a Public Accuracy 

Test of the optical scan voting system to be used for the November 5, 2024 General 

Election on Wednesday: October 30 2024, 3:00 pm at the Woodhull Township Hall 

Located  at 7315 Beard Rd, Shaftsburg, MI 48882. 

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted as required by Michigan law (MCL 168.798) to 

demonstrate that the programs and the Election Equipment being used to tabulate the 

results of the election, counts the votes in the manner prescribed by law. 

 

 

                                                                               Lesley Daunt, Clerk 

                                                                               Woodhull Twp 

                                                                               (517) 675-4342 


